
 
 
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Phishing Emails from @on-nets.com and Fake Webpage 
 

It has come to the attention of Hutchison Global Communications Limited (“HGC” / “the Company”) 

that anonymous parties have been sending phishing emails to the public from two fake addresses - 

service@on-nets.com and admin@on-nets.com using HGC’s email domain name @on-nets.com. The 

fake emails, subjected “Upgrading” and “Update your On-nets email account!”, either direct recipients 

to a fake webpage for an update on their account details via the hyperlink 

http://users8.jabry.com/onnets/On-nets%20Internet%20Updates.htm or request them to provide 

email addresses and passwords by replying the emails. 

 

HGC hereby clarifies that the Company has not sent out any email from service@on-nets.com or 

admin@on-nets.com. The Company has no connection whatsoever with the webpage at 

http://users8.jabry.com/onnets/On-nets%20Internet%20Updates.htm nor has HGC authorised the 

webpage to use the name, logo or trademark of “HGC” and “Hutchison Global Communications”. The 

official website of Hutchison Global Communications Limited is www.hgc.com.hk and that of its 

Business Broadband Service is www.on-nets.com. 

 

HGC is very concerned with the fake emails and webpage. The case has been reported to the police 

and the Company reserves all legal rights against all parties involved. Any customers receiving such 

fake emails please contact HGC on 1222 immediately. 
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